
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                      Thursday 24th February 2022 

Latest Covid 19 guidance 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Guidance to stay at home if you test positive 

Adults and children who test positive are now  being  advised to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for at least five full days and then continue to follow the 
guidance until they have received two negative test results on consecutive days up to and 
including Day 10. 

At WEINS we will be following NorfolkCounty Council guidelines for maintained schools and 
all of our staff  will continue to self isolate should they have coronavirus. However, we want 
to do all we can, to ensure that school and nursery remains fully open,because if staff test 
positive and need to self isolate, classes may need to shut.  

Here’s a reminder of the measures we still have in place to keep our school fully open 
 

 

You call the office if you are unsure if your child is displaying 
covid19 symptoms, or your child has had a positive LFT 

 

You dress your child warmly, as we will keeping doors and 
windows open as much as possible  

 
Reminder of symptoms in children 
Although the government has never updated their list of covid19 symptoms, since the start 
of the pandemic 

• Loss of smell and taste 

• Continuous cough 

• High temperature 

• It is worth knowing that fatigue, headache, loss of appetite and a rash, have been 

recorded in some children infected with Omicron, so please look out for these as 

possible symptoms too. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


